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      REGULAR MEETINGS: 

Monthly Business meeting – first Wednesday of the month. 
Next month is on Wed, July 5, 2023. Gather at 10 am, starts 
at 10:30 am 

Knotty Stitchers is now at the Wimberley Valley Library in the 
Community Room. It is on the 1st Monday of the month. Next 
date is Mon, July 3, 2023 from 10:30 - 12:30. Please bring 
hand sewing, crochet, or needlework.  If you have questions, 
please contact Bert Nickelson.  

Kid’s Quilts – 2nd Wednesday of the month from 10 am – 3 pm. 
Next date is Wed, July 12, 2023.  Bring your machine and 
other supplies you may need.  Mary will have kits to sew.  
BYO lunch.   

PHD – “Projects Half Done” is the 4th Wednesday of the month. 
Next date is Wed, July 26, 2023.  Bring your machine and 
something to work on you’d like to continue to sew or finish. 
BYO lunch. 

From our new President, Pam McGhee: 

“I am excited to start our new guild year and honored 

that you have allowed me to head this group of crea-

tive quilters and crafters!  A big THANK YOU to Joey 

for doing such a great job leading our guild for the 

past years, and bringing is to where we are now. 

It takes a Village could not be more appropriate for 

this group of ladies, who always jump on and work 

hard with every project, social, workshop, and more 

that we undertake.   

If at any time you have an idea or suggestion, please 

reach out. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone. 

Librarylady4515@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget annual member-

ship dues are needed, for 

June 2023—May 2024. 

$30/ year.  This helps us to 

provide quality programs and 

guest speakers. 



 

The Block of the Month program was created by Diane 

Cox and Suzi Howell.  Each month, the block had fab-

rics that were coordinating with the holiday in that 

month. Our organizers were the ONLY ones who 

pieced all 12 blocks into a beautiful quilt.  Diane’s quilt 

is below.  Suzi’s is bottom left. 

 

Wimberley Valley Quilt Guild 
WEBSITE for Minutes, Updates, 
Newsletters, and monthly sched-
uled guild programs:  

http://
wimberleyquilters.weebly.com/ 

 

Wimberley Valley Quilt Guild 
FACEBOOK  

page for updates, pictures, and 
more:  

Wimberley Valley Quilt Guild 

Mystery  Challenge Quilt REVEAL: 

August Business meeting, 8/2/23. 

DON”T FORGET! 

Mary Tomlinson requests you save:  

1) Hobb’s Heirloom batting bar codes,  

2) Plastic or nice paper bags for 
Moms to use to “shop” in their 
store at HCWC, and  

3) To keep track of your Volunteer 
hours.  These numbers help the 
Center request Grant money for 
special projects. 

http://wimberleyquilters.weebly.com/
http://wimberleyquilters.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=1000064908001514


Thank You’s are in order! 

Joey Manning was gifted a certificate to her favorite 

place — Austin Creative Reuse and LOTS of scraps 

from everybody!   We appreciate her being our Presi-

dent thru “Covid and Beyond!” 

Donna Hector has been the Treasurer 

for about 8 years, and now she will hand 

the checkbook over to Pat Christie.  

Donna received a tea cup from Susan 

Armer, her Christmas Tea planning part-

ner.  Donna received a beautiful multi-

color rose encased inside a glass ball.  

We appreciate her dedication for all her 

many years of keeping us balanced. 



Kid’s Quilts Ladies at work 

Mary Tomlinson has been the the Guiding 

Force behind Kid’s Quilts.  It has been our 

service project since Wimberley Valley Quilt 

Guild has begun.  Mary has a few elves help-

ing her cut fabric, and find the right color of 

fabrics to coordinate with the kid-friendly 

panels she has.  Mostly, we make quilts for 

the children who enter the Hays-Caldwell 

Women’s Center doors.  It gives them one 

thing they can call their own, since they had 

to leave their home and their belongings be-

hind.  Many of our members will piece the 

quilt tops, and a few others will quilt them or 

use their long arm to quilt others.   

We also make fabric bags the Mom’s can 

“shop” with in the HCWC store.  We have a 

Christmas Market each November, and 50% 

of the proceeds from that sale of handmade 

items goes to the HCWC.  Barb Wheeler 

has organized the Christmas Market for 

years, and this year, Stefanie Voss will take 

the reins.  It takes a lot of hands to make this 

happen!  And a lot of giving hearts.   


